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Dear House Committee members,  

 

A letter of support has already been submitted to my state representatives, Senator 

Weber and Representative Javadi as well as Representative Gomberg. I hope they 

will have encouraged this committee to not delay in moving HB 4132 forward. 

 

With wide support from both sides of the aisle as well as the Coastal Caucus, it was 

unfortunate this bill did not get its final vote during last session. 

 

My husband and I live (as full time residents) off the Cape Falcon Marine Reserve. I 

have attended many informative meetings and events held by the ODFW Marine 

Reserve staff. The dedicated staff has worked not only to pursue ocean research but 

to engage the Oregon communities to ensure the program’s success. A success it 

has been and must be supported to continue and thrive to further our knowledge and 

understanding of Oregon’s near shore waters, for all of us.  

 

Please support HB 4132! 

 

Nancy Weil 

Falcon Cove 


